
 

LANGUAGE DECLARATION 

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

Regarding our manuscript “Six intragastric balloons: Which to choose?”, we would like to 

inform you that one of the co-authors of this manuscript is indeed a native English speaker 

(Ms Anne Shrewsbery), who also critically revised and performed language editing of the 

manuscript. Therefore, no further language editing was needed. 
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